Broadband update 4th February 2015

Area 1-  Skenfrith Exchange
[image: Icon]Surveying and planning has finished in this area, and the rollout of fibre broadband as part of the Fastershire project started on 27th September 2013.
[image: Icon] We have made good progress in Area 1 but the rollout in this area has been extremely challenging. Work is continuing across Area 1 and we now expect the fibre roll out of fibre broadband in Milestone Area 1 to be completed by the end of March.  We did expect to finish in this area by the end of December, but it is taking longer than anticipated to connect some communities up to the fibre network. Further work to ensure all premises have access to faster broadband with a minimum of 2Mbps is expected to be completed by December 2016.

Go to:     http://www.fastershire.com/where-when/the-rollout   for more specific information regarding your property.
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